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On September 21, 2017, we submitted a revised information collection request which included a revised Standard Pharmacy Notice. That request was approved by OMB on February 27, 2018.

In that iteration we excluded the revised Spanish version from our submission as the best use of our limited translation resources is to wait until OMB approves a notice (in English) before translating that notice into another language. The Supporting Statement specified that the Spanish version will be provided to OMB as a nonsubstantive change. This 2018 nonsubstantive change request sets out the revised Spanish version along with the Crosswalk of changes. 

Outside of removing the current Spanish version and replacing it with the revised version and the new Crosswalk, there are no other changes to what is currently approved by OMB.
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